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Circular 
 

SFA 07.05.007.0005 
 
7 January 2022 
 
To all food businesses 
 
All declaring agents are requested to inform the importers of the contents of this 
circular. 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
MAXIMUM RESIDUE LIMITS FOR RESIDUES OF VETERINARY DRUGS IN FOOD 
  
 Further to our circular dated 20 April 2020 on “Maximum Residue Limits 
Established for Pesticides and Veterinary Drugs Previously Not Allowed In Food”, SFA 
has reviewed and established additional maximum residue limits (MRLs) for veterinary 
drug residues in food.  
 
2 SFA has conducted risk assessments to ensure that the consumption of food 
containing veterinary drug residues at levels below the new MRLs is safe.  The new 
MRLs are trade facilitative and are in line with the relevant Codex standards or 
regulatory standards of major developed countries. 
 
3 SFA will administer the new MRLs for the specified veterinary drugs in food 
commodities with effect from 17 January 2022. All traders are reminded to ensure 
that food products made available for sale on or after 17 January 2022 comply with 
the MRLs.  
 
4 The complete list of MRLs for veterinary drug residues in food is available on 
SFA’s website:  
 

https://www.sfa.gov.sg/regulatory-limits 
(Select “Limits for Incidental Constituents in Food”, then click on “Veterinary 
drug residues”) 

 
ISSUED BY: 
 
REGULATORY STANDARDS AND VETERINARY OFFICE 
SINGAPORE FOOD AGENCY 
 
This is a computer generated circular and no signature is required 
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